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Bacho Subdistrict Administrative Organization Announcement

Subject: No Gift Policy Fiscal year 2025

According to the national reform plan on prevention and suppression of
corruption and misconduct (revised version), which specifies the drive to implement important
reform activities(Big Rock), reform activity 4: Developing the Thai civil service system to be
transparent and without benefits, with the goal of having all government agencies declare
themselves as agencies where all government officials do not accept gifts and presents of any

kind in the performance of their duties(No Gift Policy).

Bacho Subdistrict Administrative Organization realizes the importance and
supports the implementation of government policies according to the national reform plan on

prevention and suppression of corruption and misconduct.

Therefore, in order to show the intention to fight against all forms of corruption
and to enhance transparency within the organization, create values in performing duties and
should be practiced as the organization's culture, as well as prevent unfair performance of
duties and prevent conflicts of interest, Bacho Subdistrict Administrative Organization has
a policy and intention for all executives, officers and personnel under its supervision not to
accept gifts and presents of any kind in the performance of duties (No Gift Policy), whether
before, during or after performing duties, which will result in corruption and misconduct both

in the present and the future.

This is announced for general information and all executives, officers and

personnel under its supervision must strictly comply with the policy.

Announced on 27 December 2024

(Mr.Inlias Hayeemahamah)
Chief Executive of the SAO



